CHCI NAMES MARCO A. DAVIS AS NEW PRESIDENT AND CEO
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Washington, D.C. — The Congressional Hispanic Caucus Institute officially announced today the
appointment of Marco A. Davis as CHCI President and CEO, effective May 6, 2019.

Davis comes to his new position after being a partner at New Profit, a national nonprofit venture
philanthropy, where he led Capitalizing Diverse Leaders and Organizations — an effort to create a
more equitable social sector, and served as the organizational lead on diversity, equity, and
inclusion.

Davis served under the administration of President Barack Obama as Deputy Director of the White House Initiative on
Educational Excellence for Hispanics and as the Director of Public Engagement for the Corporation for National and
Community Service. Previously, he was Director of Global Fellowship and Regional Manager for Latin America at
Ashoka’s Youth Venture and led leadership development for UnidosUS (formerly the National Council of La Raza),
creating the Lideres Initiative.

|For media inquiries, please contact Audrey Ponzio at audrey@apccollective.com
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